
Dear Amon: 

JOHN W. HERBERT 
NEI L P. ANDERSON BUILDING 

FORT WORTH 

October 21, 1937 

Jo. and I cert~inly appreciated your kindness 

in sending us the picture of the farewell party given 

to the W'ni temans at Shady Oaks Farm. 

Josephine certainly enjoyed it and I am t-er:d­

bly sorry to have missed it . 

Sincen yours, 

jwh- s 

Mr • .Amon G. Carter 
c/o The Fort Worth Star- Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas . 
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